
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
23 February 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March 
 
This year’s World Book Day will be held on Thursday 3rd March.  We will be celebrating the day with a number of in 
class activities which your child will be a part of.  
 
Your child can join in the fun and come dressed up as a favourite book character.  A minimum donation of £1.00 is 
payable to the School Teacher on the day. 
 
We will also be running a number of school wide competitions, these are detailed below: 
 

• Book Selfie.  For this we ask that you take a picture of your child in an unusual place reading a book.  This 
picture can then be emailed to mrjidpashley@rgfl.org once received we will print off the picture and it will 
form part of a school collage.  This display will be available to see in the Reception area of school the 
following week.  Please ensure your pictures are emailed no later than Wednesday 2nd March. 

 
• Design a potato character.  Your child can design a book character potato.  Any shape or size potato can be 

used and decorated to your liking.   All entries should be brought into school on the day. 
 
Both competitions will be judged on Thursday and the winner will be announced in special mentions assembly on 
Friday 4th March. 
 
We will also be selling buns and biscuits on the day and these will be available to buy at break time. All proceeds 
will be used to purchase books for the school library.  
 
Your help would be very much appreciated to involve your child in this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Maxted 
Acting Principal 

 


